
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

PARENTS/CARERS’ EVENING.  

Wednesday 9th October. Please make sure that you have signed up via ARBOR. 

Mathematics Meetings for Parents.  

We are engaging in a programme to support Maths in our school (Mastering Number) and 

this will start with Reception/Y1 and Y2. 

Reception Parents  Monday 14th October at 2.40pm 

Y1 Parents   Tuesday 15th October at 9am 

Y2 Parents   Wednesday 16th October at 9am  

Miss Ridgway will be joining us and working in Y5 until the end of January. We welcome her 

to our family here at Saint Aidan’s 

Thank you to Y4 for a wonderful assembly celebrating our families and our rights. We look 

forward to the Y3 Assembly on Thursday 10th October at 9am. 

Reading. We want to encourage the children to read more widely and have been discussing 

this at the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings and also with the children. Stuart Rowson, an 

author, will be in school on Monday 14th October to support us in our work. More 

information to follow… 

PICK UP from after school activities. Please make sure that an adult collects children from 

all activities unless your child has an agreement with school to walk home alone. 

ATTENDANCE this week is 95.1% and 94.86% for the half term. We are improving so thank 

you.  

Many thanks for your support, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 


